

Gridley Middle School 350 S. Harrison Rd. Tucson, AZ 85748

Phone: (520) 731-4600

Monday, August 4th: 1st Day of School

Dear Parents/Guardians,



It is with pleasure that we welcome the students and families of the Gridley Middle School community to the 2025-2026 school year. Our staff is committed to ensuring an outstanding learning experience for all our students as we support their development as scholars and citizens. We are dedicated to the success of each student.

We look forward to continuing our goal of providing a productive learning environment for our students. As we continue to ensure academic proficiency in our students, we will be developing the following key skills in our students: effective communication both orally and in written form; being innovative and creative; the ability to critically-think; apply knowledge and skills to real-world settings; and work collaboratively with others. Your support and cooperation, along with our best professional efforts, will support this goal.

As we work together during the year, I encourage you to let me know how you and your child/children are experiencing the new school year. Through open communication, teamwork and a dedication to continuous improvement, we promise this to be a rewarding and enjoyable school year for the children.

Best regards,

Mrs. Rosanna Ortiz-Montoya Principal